
3 April 2020 

NOTICE 

       For Urgent: Support for Students and Staff with Disabilities During the Lock- 

             Down Period on account of COVID-19. 
  

As you are aware, during the present unprecedented times of lock-down on account of COVID-
19, the  College is taking all possible measures to provide educational and other support to its students 
and staff with disabilities.Through the online education modes, our faculty members are engaged in 
maintaining continuity in content-delivery. 

It is brought to your urgent and kind attention that in the above scenario, students and staff 
with disabilities may require additional support in continuing their educational activities and/or 
accessing information, particularly with reference to the use of educational technology COVID-19.  All 
the faculty members and administration of the College is trying to resolve your difficulties on priority, So 
far as for any assistance with respect to the same, you may contact the undersigned on their mobile 
numbers given below: 

  

 
Dr Neha Kapoor 
Assistant Professor 
Department of Chemistry, 
Hindu College, Delhi 

 

Mobile No.     9310391793 
E.mail. 

Vijender Tiwari  
Section Officer (Admn.) 
Hindu College, Delhi 

Mobile No.      9354444267 
E.mail.              Vijendertiwari11@gmail.com 

 
  
  

 

                                                                                                                (DR ANJU SRIVASTAVA) 
                                                                                                PRINCIPAL 

 

mailto:Vijendertiwari11@gmail.com

